
 

  



 

  

In autumn our topics have been animals 

and fairy tales. We have had so much 

fun playing in our vets role play, 

learning about nocturnal animals and 

creating wanted posters for The Big 

Bad Wolf!  

In numeracy we 

have learnt how 

to tell the 

time. We are 

really good at 

showing O’clock 

and half past on 

the clocks.  

In literacy we 

read the story 

of The Ginger 

Bread Man. We 

then wrote our 

own Ginger Bread 

Man recipe to 

make our own 

ginger bread 

men. They were 

yummy!  



 

  

In art we 

decided to go on 

a leaf hunt. We 

collected lots 

of colourful 

leaves. We then 

took them into 

class to sketch 

the leaves into 

our art books.  

In literacy we 

have read We’re 

Going on a Bear 

Hunt. We could 

join in with the 

predictable 

phrase from the 

story. In PE we 

were learning 

about different 

movements. We 

used the 

different moves 

we had learnt to 

show how we 

would move 

through the 

obstacles from 

the story. Here 

is our display! 



 

 

  

We were so lucky to go to Beamish for 

Christmas. We got to bake ginger 

cookies, play old fashioned games, 

make dolls, ride a train, feed 

reindeers and most importantly… we 

got to meet Santa.  



 


